## Message from the Author



December, 2004

These are the final training manuals as I will be retiring shortly. I hope you have found the manuals informative and helpful in performing your work as a fire prevention officer.

I would like to take this time to acknowledge the following persons for their assistance and contributions in the preparation of the training manuals.

In addition to the above a special thanks to Scott Richardson, Chief Fire Prevention Officer (retired) for his continued support during the time I worked on the manuals.

Tanya Balsmeier

**Tony Campigotto** 

Irene Chen

Joy Cinq-Mars

Jeff Dinsmore

Keith Doucetle

**Phil Eades** 

Mary Jubian

Carolynn Kowal

John Li

**George Macris** 

John Maleganeas

Krista Mooney

Sue Robertson

Larissa Tappenden

Daniella Turchet

Nick Webb



R. Webber, CET, CBCO Training Officer, Markham Fire and Emergency Services